Ranals, Sharon

From; rich garbarino <poppihas8@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 5:31 PM

To: Mark Addiego; Flor Nicolas; mark.nagles@ssf.net
Cc: Ranals, Sharon

Subject: Anne Waters

I don’t know if my first email went through, so I'll repeat it. The three women honored last night was appropriate.
However, | believe that Anne Waters deserves recognition as a long time community leader as well. Perhaps naming the
playground would be appropriate.

Regards,

Rich

Sent from my iPhone
Rich Garbarino
Past President, League of California Cities



